GPS Band and Orchestra Meeting Minutes
November 3, 2015 – 7:00 PM

In Attendance:			Gail Miciuda
Logan Chalody			Alyssa Campbell
Zoe Pidgeon				Cheryl Korejwo
Kay Jarboe				Jill Campbell
Laura Orme				Hans Hummer
Danilo Gurovich			Lynn Dodge
Cynthia Sohn				Mary Kukios
Gerald Ferry				David Fleig
James Gross				Chris Takis

Introduction:  Gail Miciuda, Booster Club President, welcomed everyone. Pops and Pastries is in a few days, she reminded everyone. 
Meeting Minutes: Laura Orme made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from October. Kay Jarboe seconded the motion. 
Treasurer's Report: Hans Hummer reported that the booster membership has topped $12,000.  It was decided that we will still make an announcement at Pops and Pastries telling everyone that it is not too late to join. The treasurer's report was given (see the report). The Marching Band Uniform fund is doing very well and is topping $12,000 with more money to come from the Mothers' Club and other organizations. 
Pops and Pastries: 
· The table arrangements were still being worked on so that we could maximize space in the gym. 
· There will be several income generators – silent auction, 50/50 raffle, and Food. Danilo will be the auctioneer for live auction items that will include U of M/Ohio State football tickets and front row seats for graduation.
· Tables and chairs were coming Thursday in the AM. Set-up was to be after school that day. (*Note for next year- the chairs did not arrive until Friday.)
· Decorations were to begin on Thursday and run 6-10 pm. 
· Some donations were going to be locked up in the middle classroom for Thursday.
· Mr. Gross reported that there was a district football game being played that night at South. This might pose a problem for parking. 
· Mr. Gross requested that we keep the area around the back stairs at the side of the stage free from traffic and noise. Could we have someone keep an eye on that? Last year that was a problem.
· St. Johns was to have a table at the event. They have sponsored our B&O this year.
· Coffee and pastries will be offered (as always).
· There was a discussion of programs. How many to print and how many to place on each table.
· DVD order forms were going to be available.
Fundraising:
· Fruit orders are due on Friday. The dates for delivery will be decided after the order is placed.
· Gail is working on finishing the Amazon Smile sign up. She will post on facebook as soon as she can.
Website: Kay Jarboe and Cheryl Korejwo showed everyone their ideas for the new B&O website. There was discussion regarding all the things they were hoping to do to improve the website. There was also some discussion about whether it was worth the effort and expense to upgrade the website. 

Meeting adjourned 
